
 

 

A D V E R T I S E M E N T  R AT E S  

Advertisements may be submitted electronically or by 
camera-ready art on or before the 25th of each month.  
Advertisements must be paid in advance.  If you are 
interested, please contact via phone, email or mail: 

Candy Frobish 
428 Bluebonnet Dr. 

Grapevine, Texas 76051 
925-984-5606 (mobile) 
candyquiltnewsletter@gmail.com 

Size 1 month 3 months 6 months 

Business Card $ 7.00 $ 20.00 $ 40.00 

1/4 page  14.00   40.00   80.00 

1/2 page  28.00   80.00  160.00 

Members in the News 

If you, or your quilt, has made news recently, email a 
picture of you and the quilt to  

candyquiltnewsletter@gmail.com 

 

Bee News 
If you have an activity or picture for “Bee News”, send 
to Pam Roark BC.BeeKeeper21@gmail.com  
 

Contact Pam if you are interested in joining or starting 
a Bee. 

 
NEWSLETTER 

Deadline for the  newsletter is  
the 25th of the month. 

 
Please send all articles worded as you would like 

them printed to Candy Frobish  
candyquiltnewsletter@gmail.com 
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BCQG OFFICERS 2022 

 COMMITTEE CHAIRS 2022 

Beekeeper Pam Roark See email 

Communications Angela Hoss 469-371-2091 

Magazine Swap Lauren Friend 830-992-0567 

Membership Michelle Lewis 817-247-0622 

Directory/Ads Michelle Lewis 817-247-0622 

New Member Liaison Vicky Kidd 806-674-8098 

 Beth Gerth 812-272-2245 

Newsletter Candy Frobish 925-984-5606 

Opportunity Table Doris 
Schjelderup 

817-562-1741 

Outings/Retreats Mona Levingston 817-235-9188 

Quilts of Valor Beverly Douglas 813-838-6533 

Show & Tell Betty Reisch 817-296-5931 

Sunshine & Shadows Linn Jencopale 817-602-0200 

Webmaster Mary Nalley 817-937-4356 

Workshops Aleta Mayrose  
(aka 1st VP) 

682-429-8351
  

   

Community Service Debra Heid 817-600-1229 

Hospitality Executive Board  

BCQG WEBSITE 
   www.bearcreekquiltguild.com 

President Kathi Runyan 817-488-7577 

1st Vice President Aleta Mayrose 682-429-8351 

2nd Vice President Kay Thomas 214-228-8032 

Secretary Kathy Longo 845-661-8477 

Treasurer Kyle Mills 817-996-4834 

Past President Nancy Carr 817-995-7991 


